
August 27-September 6 
Family Promise 

Our church has served as a community partner with Family Promise for several years. The past 
three years, our church has been a host site for up to 4 families in rotation—which means, they 
stay overnight for one week, receive nightly meals, and hold their various support meetings 
during their stay here at River City. Once COVID-19 arrived, the staff at Family Promise 
determined the safest option for all families involved would be to place them in a shelter of 
their own until a vaccine is administered. Presently, over 70 families are being sheltered by 
Family Promise. This coming week is our opportunity to provide support to the families in 
rotation, albeit, in a different manner. While this service looks so much different than in the 
past, thank you for stepping up to minister to each of these families


About Family Promise 
Family Promise of Lawrence is part of a national organization, Family Promise. There are over 
200 affiliates in 43 states in the US. Through these affiliates in 2018, they served more than 
126,000 people and 88% of them found housing. In all affiliates, Family Promise provided 
864,360 bed nights of shelter.


“Homelessness takes many forms: families with children doubling up with relatives, sleeping in 
their cars, paying for motel stays, living in shelter. Tragically, the number of children and 
families experiencing homelessness is not abating. In its most recent report, the Department of 
Education identified 1.3 million children who were homeless at some point over the course of 
the school year. That does not include more than one million pre-K children, who are too young 
to be counted.” -Claas Ehlers, CEO Family Promise National


Prayer Requests 
-  Strength for the FP staff to continue caring for each family member

-  Safety for families and staff from the COVID-19 virus

-  Wisdom and strength for families who are not able to receive their normal support at this 
time

-  Good turnout and funding for the upcoming annual auction on Sept. 20

-  Continued support and encouragement to FP from area churches and organizations

-  Safety for the children in FP families who will be attending school

-  Work opportunities to open up for families who are seeking jobs


For more information about Family Promise of Lawrence, their mission and needs, please visit 
them online at https://lawrencefamilypromise.org

 


